UPMC

MAA{E PARIS
Paris, August 26, 2009

Dear Rector/President,

I am glad to inform you that Pierre & Marie Curie University will have the honour to
host the UNICA General Assembly 2009 in Paris, November 5% - 7", 2009.

After 6 years of rehabilitation works, | am proud to announce you that we are back
in the Zamansky Tower in the campus of Jussieu, at the heart of Paris, where we will host the
different sessions and events of the UNICA General Assembly. The participants of the
General Assembly will enjoy a wonderful view of the City of Paris.

For the first time, the Awards Ceremony of the UNICA Entrepreneurship Competition
for Students and Young Researchers will take place. This highlights once again the quality of
the network’s energy: we are always looking for new activities and finding some better ideas
to develop, and this is a sign of a healthy association. This UNICA General Assembly will be
an occasion to further strengthen the links among our institutions and to discuss strategic
issues of the European Higher Education Area.

Please find enclosed the program of the UNICA General Assembly, the Rector’s
seminar and the agenda of the UNICA Contact Persons meeting, as well as the hotel
registration form and other practical information.

| sincerely hope you will be able to attend this UNICA General Assembly and | look
forward to welcoming you in Paris next November.

Yours Sincerely,

Prof. Jean-Charles POMEROL
President of
Pierre & Marie Curie University
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